

Department of Transportation

JANETTE SADIK-KHAN, Commissioner

November 02, 2009

Mr. Michael Castleman 179 East 3rd Street, Apt 19 Manhattan, NY 10009

Dear Mr. Castleman:

Thank you for your letter concerning a section of the Greenway Project on the southern end of Pike Street, believed to have been overlooked in Lower Manhattan.

We will forward this information to our Bicycle and Pedestrian Programs Division for review.

Ensuring the safety of our residents is of primary concern to the NYCDOT. Your participation in transportation issues which affect your community is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Janette Sadik-Khan Commissioner

JSK: If

CCU Log # 09-8100

c: A/D J. Benson; LM/B/C L. Sanchez; G. Soffian, P.E.